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Stars of the Week!

Homework Next Week

Welcome back!
We hope you all had a lovely relaxing break! The children have certainly come back to school refreshed and ready for a new term of 
learning! This week we have started our new topic, ‘In the Garden’. We have begun by exploring the life cycle of a frog. The children have 
learnt all the different stages and picked up on some super vocabulary: frogspawn, tadpole, froglet, frog, lifecycle. We had a great time 
visiting the school pond and using the nets to catch tadpoles. We are going to put them in a tank in our classroom so that we can observe 
how they grow over the next few weeks. 

Next week, we are going to move on to learning about the 
lifecycle of a butterfly. We are going to be reading and 
doing lots of work around the story, ‘The Very Hungry 
Caterpillar’. 

Your creative home learning task has been set on SeeSaw this 
week. We look forward to seeing your wonderful creations! 
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